
March Newsletter 
Please return all completed work! 

nchmark packets, Math module 3, and an 
undone packets by March 1, 2021 

This month we will practice cutting with scissors please send in 
scissors, if you have not yet done so. This helps with fine motor skills. 
Safety scissors can be purchased on amazon, staples, and dollar tree. 
Also, please send in new crayons, glue sticks, and pencils. It is a new 
semester and the ones in school are broken, missing colors and need 
to be replaced. 

Pre-k 
Students are practicing 
handwriting (packet), writing 
their last name, continuing 
reading and writing their sight 
words. Reinforcing numbers, 
math concepts, letter 
recognition, phonics, shapes, 
cutting and pasting. 

Reminders 

Kindergarten 
Students are practicing 
handwriting, writing complete 
sentences, writing their first 
and their last name. Students 
will continue using Benchmark 
reading materials and math 
module 4. Students will 
practice cutting. 

Kindergarten: students have Benchmark spelling homework and math module 
lesson homework in the succeed book EVERYNIGHT! Except Fridays and 
Holidays. Pre-le students do one page in their Sight word HW book and Math 
packet EVERYNIGHT! Please follow the Weekly schedule assignments at all 
times whether I am absent or not the schedule stays the same. 

Birthdays and Other Important Dates 
er ,::: "'"'·"··· We will celebrate Dr. Seuss day, Women's History month, 

···· Duane (DJ) and Alonzo's Birthday and St. Patrick's Day 
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